
SPECIAL MEETING OF BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MOHEGAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

January 10, 2020 at 4:45 p.m. 

 

2018-2019 Board of Education Goal: 

To engage in a cycle of continuous improvement to ensure all students are educated 

with high standards and achieve at the highest levels of learning in the Montville 

Public Schools. 

 

Item 1.  Call to order 

 

Board Chair Sandra Berardy called the meeting to order at 4:45 p.m. at Mohegan 

Elementary School.  Board members present were: Dana Ladyga, Robert Mitchell, Monica 

Pomazon, Carol Burgess, and Jim Wood. 

 

Also present were Superintendent Laurie Pallin, Assistant Superintendent Dianne 

Vumback, Business Manager Kathy Lamoureux, Director of Facilities Steve Carroll, and 

Principal Will Klinefelter.   

 

Item 2.  2020-2021 Budget input from community members 
 

Four community members attended the meeting and spoke to increasing after school 

activities to include things like STEM, Drama and Art Clubs.  Also discussed was the 

need for a new gym floor and cafeteria windows.  Computers for the secondary schools 

were also discussed as a budget priority.   

 

Item 4.  Tour of Mohegan Elementary School  

 

Steve Carroll discussed, and Board members observed, items at Mohegan School in need 

of repair that are recommended for inclusion in the upcoming capital improvement 

requests.  These include replacement windows, gym floor, bleachers and a phone system.   

 

Item 5.  Adjournment  

 

Motion:    To adjourn.   

 

Proposed by:  Bob Mitchell 

Seconded by:  Monica Pomazon 

Vote:   Carried (vote 6-0) 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 
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Sandra Berardy, Chair    Monica Pomazon, SecretaryMontville Board 

of Education  Montville Board of Education 
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